
 

We will be holding our 
Meet the Teacher/
Parent School Support 
Committee (PSSC) elec-
tion evening on 
Wednesday, September 
24th, from 6:00 – 
7:00pm. This is an excel-
lent opportunity to become 
acquainted with the pro-
grams we will be offering 
your children this year, and 
to meet with representa-
tives of our Home and 
School Association and Par-
ent School Support Com-
mittee (PSSC). We encour-
age you to consider serving 
on our PSSC. This year 
we will be trying to fill 
several PSSC positions. 

Parents can be nomi-
nated from the floor or 
by contacting the 
school before Septem-
ber 21st. If you would like 
more information about the 
PSSC, please contact the 
school for more infor-
mation. 

PSSC ELECTION/OPEN HOUSE 
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IMPORTANT UP-

COMING DATES : 

 September 8th—Please 
return forms that were 
sent home with students 

 September 8th—
International Literacy 
Day 

 September 10th—
Lockdown Practice 

 September 12th—Terry 
Fox Walk 

 September 15—Terry 
Fox Walk Rain date 

 September 18th—Cross 
Country Jamboree at 
Fisher Lakes (3:45 pm) 

 September 20th—Hockey 
Jamboree 

 September 24th—PSSC 
Election/Open House 
(6:00 pm) 

 September 25th—Cross 
Country Jamboree at 
Fisher Lakes (3:45 pm 

 October 8th—Cross 
Country Race (3:45 pm 
at Riverview Park Simms 
Corner) 

WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL! 

Inglewood School is now 
a Nut Free school.  Stu-
dents are not permitted 
to bring nuts or any nut 
product into the building 
in an effort to reduce the 
risk for students who 

have these allergies.  If 
you are planning on 
sending nut alternatives 
(such ad Wow Butter), 
please inform your 
child’s teacher prior to 
sending this in his/her 

Routine is an important part 
of the structure at Inglewood 
school since it helps the stu-
dents and staff plan for a vari-
ety of learning opportunities 
throughout the day.  Alt-
hough each class has an indi-
vidual schedule to follow, the 
daily school schedule is as 
follows. 

7:55 am—students begin to 
arrive 

8:10 am—students enter the 
school 

8:15—Oh Canada is played 
to signal the start of instruc-
tion time 

9:45—Morning recess (15 
minutes) 

11:45—Lunch 

12:45—Afternoon instruc-
tion begins 

2:45—Dismissal  

SCHOOL ROUTINE 

When coming to the 
school, the doors will be 
locked and you will be 
required to ring the door 
bell.  Please check in with 
the office and sign in if 
necessary. 

V ISITOR  

SIGN- IN 

Principal: Mr. Travis Carr 
travis.carr@nbed.nb.ca 

https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/2016/Pages/default.aspx 

     Welcome to the new school year! It is my pleasure to welcome all members of our 
school community to the 2014-2015 school year. I am thrilled to be Principal of a school 
with such a strong community and responsible students.  I look forward to meeting all the 
members of this great school community.  
 
      I would also like to welcome new staff members M. Warner to Grade 5 French, Mrs. 
Gollings to Music and Mrs. Laird to our Guidance position. 
 
     Inglewood School is a community with great students, great families, and great staff; I 
am looking forward to a great 2014-2015 school year. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Carr 

ASD-S SCHOOLS ARE NUT-FREE 

To ensure the safety 
of the students, when 
dropping students off 
in the morning please 
do not drive past the 
yellow line on the 
pavement.  Student 
drop off begins at 7:55 
am and students enter 
the school at 8:10.  

STUDENT 

DROP-OFF 



Bus Number Changes: All 
Grand Bay-Westfield buses 
have changed their numbers 
to be within the “300 Series.”  
Bus 131 has changed to 331, 
bus 89 has changed to 389 
and bus 140 has changed to 
340.  This was scheduled to 
happen in the middle of the 
month but was in effect for 
the first day of school. We 
hope it only caused minor 
confusion for parents and 

students in the first week of 
school. 
For more information about 
Busing information, you can 
visit the ASD-S transportation  
webpage at: 
 
http://routes.nbed.nb.ca/
elinkrpASDS/Students/
BasicTransBounda-
rySearch.aspx 

 
 

 

Bus 131 is now bus 331 
 
Bus 89 is now bus 389 
 
Bus 140 is now 340 

Our first jamboree of the year 
will be September 18th at Fisher 
Lakes at 3:45 pm.  Permission 
slips will be sent home with the 
students who are interested in this 
event.  There will also be a ball 
hockey tournament at Westfield 
school on Saturday, September 
20th.  A permission slip will also 
come home with interested stu-
dents.   

NEW BUS NUMBERS FOR ASD-S BUSES 

CROSS COUNTRY & 

BALL HOCKEY 

JAMBOREES 

TERRY FOX WALK  

We will be holding our Terry Fox 
Walk on Friday, September 12th, 
with a rain date set for Monday, 
September 15th. In the spirit of 
Terry Fox’s original campaign, we 
are asking each student to bring in 
one dollar to support cancer re-
search.  
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Terry Fox 

The Inglewood Home and School Association pro-
vides tremendous support to our school, by spon-
soring many programs enjoyed by Inglewood stu-
dents. All parents are urged to join the Association 
during our Open House, September 24th.  

HOME AND SCHOOL 

CODE OF CONDUCT AND WITS PROGRAM 

month with the theme for 
September being “Respect.: 

 

WITS stand for “Walk Away, 
Ignore, Talk it out, and Seek 
Help.”  This is a bullying pre-
vention program that will be 
implemented in Inglewood 
this year.  This program in-
volves the students, teachers, 
parents and the community to 
teach strategies that reduce 

bullying in our school.  More 
information will be coming 
home throughout the year. 

This year at Inglewood School 
we will be discussing our 
Code of Conduct with the 
students and each month will 
have a theme. “Be Respect-
ful Be Responsible” and 
Be Safe” will serve as the 
foundation for the Code of 
Conduct, and the discussion 
in the classroom has focused 
on what this would look like 
through the school day.  The 
main theme will change each 

SCHOOL WEBSITE AND 

HOME COMMUNICATION 

We encourage families to check our school website 
for updates about school events.   This is a new web-
site for Inglewood School and will continue to be 
developed throughout the year.  We will also be 
transitioning to an email based communication sys-
tem for school-to-home communication.  We have 
started the year using the email system as well as the 
talk-mail system so if you have not been receiving any 
emails please inform the school office by calling 738-
6503.  If you do not have an email account, we will 
make note of this and send a hard copy of the an-
nouncement home with your child. 

10 School Street 
Grand Bay-Westfield 

E5K 1R6 

Phone: 506-738-6503 
Fax: 506-658-6520 

E-mail: travis.carr@nbed.nb.ca 

INGLEWOOD  

SCHOOL 


